STOP
OVERSIZED
SOLAR

Romney Marsh farm land is some of the best land for food
production in the country. Yet up to 5 proposed super-sized
renewable energy schemes threaten to smother the land in
panels and battery containers as far as the eye can see.

Oversized solar panels and lithium ion batteries could damage
our environment irreversibly and increase flood risks.

Storage batteries are a major fire risk. Battery fires cannot be
put out with water and can cause potentially fatal gas emissions.

We share Romney Marsh with rare and sensitive species of wildlife
and plants that live alongside farming.

Replacing our open green spaces with glass and metal, and
surrounding our drainage dykes with industrial infrastructure
will damage our rich biodiversity, taking possibly decades to
re-establish.

Will wildlife, nature lovers and leisure seekers continue
to visit Romney Marsh with glass and metal everywhere?

WE WANT GREEN NOT GLEAM, GRASS NOT GLASS.

We're not against solar.
We are against solar sprawl taking over vital food producing land.
There's enough rooftops and brownfield for all our energy needs.

Sign our petitions, write to your MP,
or donate to the campaign.

Visit www.handsoffourmarsh.org

Join our Facebook group: Hands Off Our Marsh




